FACULTY OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
DEAN

I. Ludovika International Law Enforcement Research
Symposium (LILERS)
Faculty of Law Enforcement, University of Public Service
26 October 2022

Notification on Switching to Online Conferencing

Dear Colleagues,

I regret to inform you, that the ,I. Ludovika International Law Enforcement Research
Symposium” will be held exclusively online via the MS TEAMS communication platform,
due to unforeseeable budgetary cuts at our university.

The date - 26 October 2022 - remains unchanged.

If you have any questions regarding the online symposium, please do not hesitate to
contact the organizers by writing to the following e-mail address:

LILERS@uni-nke.hu

Information about the virtual conference including the links for the online event will be
uploaded to the following website:

https://rtk.uni-nke.hu/lilers/information
We are looking forward to meeting you online!

Budapest, August 30, 2022
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